
1/2/23 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503   

Re:  UT – 220001 Submittal of FCC 477 reports 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Pursuant to WAC 480-123-130(i), Westgate Communications LLC (“WeavTel”, “Company”) hereby

 

submits to the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission FCC form 477 reports for December

 

31st, 2021, and June 30th 2022.  

If you should have any questions or require further information, please contact me at 509.670.9803 

Sincerely yours, 

Richard J. Weaver 
General Manager 
Westgate Communications LLC 
P.O. Box 1268 
Wenatchee, Wa. 98807 

R
eceived

R
ecords M

anagem
ent

01/03/23   07:29

State O
f W

A
SH

.
U

T
IL

. A
N

D
 T

R
A

N
SP.

C
O

M
M

ISSIO
N

UT-220001


